FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to know how much money in contracts from the council has been given to the following companies since July 2017: Kingspan and Rydon. 

£0.00

Following the Grenfell fire how many council tower blocks (over 18 meters high) were identified as having flammable cladding (likely made from aluminium composite material). 

None.
How many of these high rises still have flammable cladding? 

None.

How many other council-owned buildings, under 18m, currently have flammable cladding? I would like this broken down into building type - school, hospital etc. 

We do not hold a definitive list of all properties that have cladding of a combustible nature, or other sort of cladding, to be able to provide numbers relating to any one type or sort of cladding.

There are properties that are as built that were constructed during the 1970’s that had, and still have to a greater extent, timber cladding to either small or large areas on a single or multiple elevations.
· There are properties that were built having no combustible cladding, following external improvements some of these now have cladding generally UPVc to either small or large areas on a single or multiple elevations.

· We are currently embarking on a program of replacing timber and other types of cladding with a cement-based alternative.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
